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Greetings Auxiliary Members, 

I hope everyone had a great 4th of July with family and friends. That was a great time to use your tools on MALTA to 
recruit members and convert Annual members to Lifetime memberships.  This year we will be giving out money 
and we want everyone to have a chance to win. It could be you! Treasurers, please send me a copy of the paid 
receipts for those members converting to life. Thank You for your continued support. I’m proud to be a member of 
an organization that supports its Veterans and families and hope you share my passion for growing our Department 
of Maryland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now using a QR code to assist us in 
educating our prospective members about what 
we do and what we have to offer. At the School of 
Instruction, I gave out labels to Presidents and 
/or Membership Chairmen to use on the 
applications. The labels provide great talking 
points. Don’t forget to add your contact 
information and get theirs as well. Included in 
this mailing is a sheet of labels that you can use 
to inform and recruit members. 

 

.  

 

I have some exciting news; We are well on our way 
with membership! As of today, July 22, 2024, the 
Department of Maryland is in 2nd place in the 
Eastern Conference with 73.08%. Kudos to all of 
you that have brought us this far. Let’s try to work 
hard to reach No. 1. We can make this work with 
your help! Teamwork makes Great Membership 
work, don’t forget to get your team names to me by 
September 30th. There will be a judging on the best 
names and your auxiliary 
 will have a chance to win  
$100.00 and bragging rights  
for the year. Remember to  
have FUN with it! 

The top three Auxiliary members who 

adopts the most members by 

there is a tie, we will have a drawing. 

Please complete the ADOPT A 

MEMBER AND REINSTATE Form 

and return to me by November 15, 

Who would like a chance to become a Lifetime 
Member for FREE?  Yes, you heard me FREE! Like 
I said, this year we are giving away money and it 
could be you! 

 

Continue to Set your Sails for Our Veterans, 
I can see you’re flying high, can you? 

 
Peace and Blessings, 

 
Felicia Weeks, PDP 

Membership Chairman 
2024 2025 
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